Tuesday 28 Februany 2017

Thirteen participants walked in the perfect walking
conditions.

The walk started off on the Kurth Kiln Track, then
along Woodduck Track to Toms Track. On Toms
Track they walked to Soldiers Road and stopped for
morning tea near Adams Track. Much to everyone’s
surprise, a leech bit one of the walkers. We all
thought that it was too dry for leeches.

After morning tea the walk continued to Spencer

Track then along the Waterchannel to the Kurth Kiln

Camping area. Again it was a surprise to see S0 many
campers, relaxing in the warm sunshine.

Once back at Kurth Kiln Track some people enjoyed lunch at the table and bench, which
was still in the shade.

It was a very pleasant walk, starting off in cool conditions and finishing just as it began to
heat up.



